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Supervisor Frentzen recommending the Board approve and authorize the Chair to sign a letter of
support to the Federal Communications Commission requesting an affordable Broadband Lifeline
Program.

File #: 15-1188, Version: 1

County of El Dorado Printed on 4/11/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

